
The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE 
December 22, 2023 

"Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life."  John 6:35 
 

Dear Parents: 
 
Unfortunately our field trip got canceled this week due to a bus company error.  We are 
hoping to reschedule for February. 
 
8th grade will be leading the mass on January 3 our first day back. 
 
Once again, I wish you a Merry Christmas and a Blessed Christmas.  If you are traveling, be 
safe.  See you next year! 
 

Important December / January Dates 
 

12/23/23- 1/2/23 Christmas Break 
 
January 11 at 8:00 is 8th grade picture day. 

 
Sincerely,  

Mr. Courchane 
8th Grade Homeroom     
Middle School Science and Religion  

“It is the beautiful task of Advent to awaken in all of us memories of 
goodness and thus to open doors of hope.” 
 
– Pope Benedict XVI 
 
 

The St. John Way:  Service, Compassion, Respect, Responsibility, Perseverance 


